THE CITY OF WHITE, GEORGIA
USDA HEARING
November 5, 2018
6:30 P.M.,

The Mayor, Kim Billue, called the hearing to order at 6:30 p.m. Present at
the meeting were Mayor Kim Billue, Councilmember Tina Wilhite and City
Clerk, Robin Deal.

City Clerk, Robin Deal, opened the meeting with information regarding the
City of White making an application for USDA Grant/Loan program to
purchase the trash truck for the city.

She went on to explain the program at the current time is a 35% Grant
program allowing up to $25,000 per piece of equipment.

No initial payment is due. Payments are yearly after the first 12 months
and the life of the loan is 10 years. The current interest rate is 4.0%. There
1s no prepayment penalty.

The Mayor then asked those in attendance if there were any questions. No
questions were asked.

The hearing was closed at 6:35 p.m.




